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         5th June 2024 
School Meals for your child from September 

 
Dear Parent / Carer, 
 

We hope your child has tried the school meals that have been available for free through the Government’s 
Universal Infant Free School Meals.  
 

As you get ready for your child to move up to Year 3, we would remind you that you will need to make 
arrangements to pay for your child’s meals from September, or you can choose to send a healthy packed 
lunch each day or take your child home at dinner time. 
 

The cost of meals in September will be £2.40 per day (£12.00 per week) in September. 
 

Please return the slip below so that we know what your child’s lunch arrangements will be before 
September. If this is not returned by the end of day on Friday 5th July, food will be ordered for your child 
and you will be required to pay for meals even if not taken.  
  

Yours sincerely 

 

 
 
Mrs A. Kabil 
Headteacher 
 

 
From September I would like my child _____________________  to: 
 
Pay for a hot lunch 
 
Bring a packed lunch  
 
Go home at dinner time    
 
IF THESE ARRANGEMENTS CHANGE YOU MUST INFORM THE 
SCHOOL OFFICE IN PERSON.   
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